From: Henry, Amy 
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2016 10:07 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Widawsky, Dan; Klaiber, Daniel; Reifman, David
Subject: Gift Disclosure

DPD has on behalf of the City accepted a small gargoyle replica from Lexington Homes. This gift was given to Dan Klaiber of DPD by the Executive Vice President of Lexington Homes, Mr. Kenneth Barnes.  It will be displayed in the department’s public foyer.

Thank you. 

Amy Henry

Director of Human Resources

Chicago Department of Planning and Development

